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From: MsEllistrum, Richard 
Sent: 15 May 2013 15:57 
To: Planning 
subject: FW Cartwright Gardens student Halls redegelopment applications 201311598P & 

20131178710 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

To be processed please 

Richard McEllistrum 
Principal Planning Officer 

Telephone 020 7974 2056 

From: Bill Reed 
Sent: 15 May 2013 13:09 
To: McEllistrum, Richard 
Subject: Cartyrn t i t  Gardens Student Halls redevelopment applications 2013/1598/P & 2013/1787/G 

Dear Richard, 

We mould like to object to the above application due to its excessive bulk, and the fad that it 
mould detract from this part of the Bloomsbury Conservation Area The new building is nine 
floors high which is five floors more than the Listed buildings on the other side of  the crescent, 
and therein no compensation for this such as demolishing the unfortmate sixties tomer block on 
the site 

Yours Sincerely, 

B i l l  & Katie Reed 
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